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What is the purpose of the online meeting?
The purpose of the online meeting is to provide 
information and receive feedback on the plans to 
replace the bridge over Goodwin Hollow Creek on 
Route 64 in Laclede County.

Why is the work necessary?
This project has been scheduled to improve the 
safety at the bridge. This bridge was built in 1931 
and, at 92 years old, the deck and the barriers are 
showing signs that the bridge is nearing the end of 
its life cycle. The bridge was built with narrow lanes 
compared to today’s standards. In this project a new 
bridge will be constructed that is wider allowing more 
space between the barrier and the opposing traffic as 
well as improvements made to the curve east of the 
bridge.

How will traffic be affected?
During construction Route 64 will be closed 3-4 
months. Signs will alert motorists of the closed road 
and a proposed detour route can be found in the 
project displays section. Additional coordination with 
Bennett Springs State Park is anticipated. 

When will the work take place?
The work will be let in December 2023 and the 
construction will be completed by the end of the 
February 2025.

Will additional right of way be needed for 
this project?
Yes, 0.5 acres will need to be purchased for the 
improvements of this project.

What will the project cost?
The estimated total construction cost is approximately 
$2.3 million. This includes the cost of the new 
bridge and the improvements/reconstruction of the 
roadway.

How can I learn more?
You may learn more by contacting us toll-free at 
1-888-ASK-MoDOT (275-6636). Leave your comment 
about this project in the online form below thru Aug. 
21.
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